
Mal"ch 24, 1969 

Mr . Jack W. Crissey 
Fulton Plum.bing Company 
443 Stoeewall Street, S . W . 
Atlanta, Ge oi-gia 30313 

Dear Mr. Cri ssey: 

f/A · 

l have your l etter of March 18 with re:ferenee to the testing of 
gas piping. 

The Building Depai'tments Chief Plumbing Inspector, Mr . M itchell 
and Mr . Spurl in of the Heating Division have reviewed your letter 
together with the pl"evious letter you wrote concerni.ng gas piping 
and a.dvi es that the ordinanc;e to which you refer doe not require 
testing on existing gas lines and that only new gas line installed 
is required to be tested and approved before it is u ed. 

Mr. Mitchell, Chia£ Plumbing In pector, advises that he has 
disc;:u. sed this matter with Mr. Han en of your firm, who is a 
m tnber of the P lumbing Examing Boa.rd and is familiar with the 
.lor mentioned provision . The matter ha al o been discussed 
and approved by the Plumbing Advisory Board. I want to a sure 
you of our cooperation in nyw y possible,, but I believe you have 
misinterp:t ted the ordinance . 

If you dl,sire any additional inform tion, the Bullding Department 
will be glad to provide it for you. 

Sine rely, 

Iv n Allen, Jr. 

IAJr:hdt 




